
No. 

From 

To 

Gen-05/SS/2021 

Government of West Bengal 
Education Directorate 

Sub. : 

Scholarship Section 
floor, 

The Joint Director of Public Instruction (S & S), 

Bikash Blhawan, 9h loor, Salt Lake, Kolkata-700 091 

Ref. : 

gth 

All the Principals/ OIC's/ TIC's of Government and 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Bikash Bhawan, 
Salt Lake, Kolkata-700091 

Non Government-aided colleges and the Registrars of all state-aided Universities 

Date: 02.11.202| 

Verification of the applications received under Central Sector 

Scheme of Scholarship for College and University students 

Letter No. nil dt. 28/09/2021 

In reference to the letter of the Under Secretary (Scholarship), Ministry of Education, Department 

of Higher Education dt. 28.09.2021 (copy annexed) and also the captioned subject above, I am directed to 

request you to take necessary action at your end. 

Faithfully yours, 

(Gopal Chakrabarti) 

Jt. Director of Public Instruction (S&S) 



To 
The Secretary, 

No.1-13/2021 NS-1 
Govermnent of India 
Ministry of Education 

Sir/ Madam, 

Department of Higher Education 
NS.I Section 

All SEBs and State Higher Education Department 

3 

URGENT 

West Block-1, Wing 6, R.K. Puram, Sector -1 

Subject: Verification of the applications received under Central Sector Scheme of 
Scholarship for College and University students -Regarding, 

New Delhí-110066 
28th September, 2021 

I am directed to say that the Ministry of Education is implementing the Central Sector 
Scheme of Scholarship for College and University Students (CSSS). Under the Scheme 82000 
fresh scholarships are awarded every year to the meritorious students having annual family 
income upto Rs. 8.00 lakhs. Every year applications under the Scheme are invited through 
National Scholarship Portal (NSP). For the current Academic Year 2021-22, Portal has been 
opened from 18h August, 2021 to 30h November, 2021, for inviting applications under CSSS 
scheme. 

2. The Department has noticed that the CSSS renewal applications are lying pending at 
State Level and Institute Level for verification, thus resulting in delay in disbursal of 
scholarships to the renewal beneficiaries. 

Therefore, the School Education Board is requested to verify the applications at the State 
Level on regular basis, and to issue directions to the respective institutes for verifying the 
application on priority basis. Further, the Board has to make continuous efforts toward getting 
maximum students enrolled under the scheme and assure that sufficient applications are 
received before the closure of the Portal so that maximum eligible underprivileged students can 
get the benefit under the Scheme. 

Yours faithfully 

(Santoumar) 
Under Secretary (Schylarship) 
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